Mountaineer Tiny Home update: September has been great for our project. We presented to the Parks and Recreation board for the City of New Meadows about our project goals. We want to use the profits to help the community playground. We want the playground the equipment to be accessible to everyone! We have reclaimed wood and our trailer has been cut down, welded, and delivered to the school. We have been hard at work with our design as well. We have received gracious donations. We cannot thank #MillerMetalArt and Erik Miller enough for welding our trailer. Tim Perkins for the reclaimed 1x4s. #FranklinBuildingSupply for the donation and #TBConstruction & Sara Jackson Bonfiglio for donating all the plywood and 2x4 so we can start the floor and walls. We also thank Kim Johnson for donating to our project, Mathew Castrigno for donating windows, and Paige Walker for the flooring and her time teaching us how to use a spreadsheet. Please keep us in mind if you have supplies that can be reused, reclaimed, or donated to our project. We are in need of general building supplies and appliances. We hope to include a smaller fridge, stove top, microwave, kitchen sink, composting toilet, small bathroom sink, and solar power. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Donations can be brought to 500 N. Miller or mailed to Drawer F. New Meadows, ID 83654. Please note “Mountaineer Tiny Home” on your donation. Please contact us with any questions or to arrange a drop off of donated materials. Thanks for helping us build the ripple. 

